
Visit by global GSK team exploring possibilities of collaboration with the school of pharmacy in areas of 

research , student and staff development through exchange programmes and scholarships. A number of 

collaboration works were identified, and also the possibility of growing the collaboration into a college 

based collaboration was explored. 


